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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, February 1, 2022 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
February 1, 2022 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Steve Weinheimer, Chair; Brian Thimm, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent.   
 

 Technology Updates—Mr. Miller updated the committee on the ERate funding for the year.  Last year’s funding was used to 

improve the wireless within the buildings.  This project is slated to be completed this summer as we still do not have all of the 

parts needed.  This year’s funding will be used for a firewall update for the district.  He indicated that the district received a 

grant of $28,000 that was related to technology hardware related to COVID.  He indicated that laptop breakage is up this year 

and is concerning.  He also indicated that the 5 interactive boards have arrived and will be installed over summer due to the 

software updates that go along with them.  Two will be installed at the HS and three at JHE.  There will then be three in each 

building.   

 Return to School Plan Update—Mrs. Cramer updated that numbers of infection are trending down, but not to zero yet.  Mrs. 

Cramer also indicated that the change to no contact tracing was well received.   

 Future Facilities Planning—The committee discussed the recent visit to Mayville HS and the needs of the district moving 

forward. 

 Curricular Cycle—Tabled 

 Summer School 2022—Summer school is being planned.  Mrs. Cramer has requested teacher class information and is 

moving forward with planning for both sessions.  The admin team will work with the maintenance team to ensure that summer 

school has minimal interference with maintenance and cleaning. 

 February 21 In-Service—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the in-service planning for Feb. 21.  She indicated that they 

are doing a mini-conference within the district that morning.  Teachers are presenting the workshops to each other.  This is 

something that was done in the past and has worked well.   

 HS/MS Scheduling—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the scheduling process at the MS/HS.  She also updated on a 

survey that was sent out to students that took a look at class offerings and students wants and needs.  The survey results will 

be used moving forward with scheduling.   

 


